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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A very brief newsletter this week! 
Strive for Five/Attendance champions: 
Congratulations to our Year 1 pupils for once again achieving 100% in the Strive for Five reading 
challenge! Great work Year 1! Our Attendance Champions were our Reception (Catbells) pupils who 
had the perfect attendance figure of 100% last week!   
 
Forest School sessions: 
If your child is taking part in weekly Forest School sessions (Reception, Year 5 and Year 6 pupils), 
please can you make sure that they have plenty of layers with them to keep them warm, along with 
hat and gloves. The Forest School sessions go ahead in most weather conditions, and the children 
are outside for most of the afternoon and so it is better to have too many layers than not enough 
during our wintery months.  
 
Sewing Machine: 
As a result of our children’s enthusiasm in some recent sewing groups, we are trying to develop our 
sewing/knitting resources in school and are on the look-out for any unwanted sewing machines. This 
would not be used by the children but would help the sewing group leaders to put all of the 
children’s individual sewing creations into one, and for the children to observe the sewing-machine 
being used. If you could help us, or know anybody that can, please could you email: 
gwells@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so 
please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 3rd – Friday 7th February – Year 5&6 Bikeability week  

• Thursday 6th February – Year 5&6 Young Voices event in Manchester 

• Thursday 13th February – KABS discos in school hall   Times to be confirmed 

• Friday 14th February 3.20pm - Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 24th February - Return to school 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 

Wk 13/01/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 100.0% 0.0% 

Haystacks 91.15% 5.38% 

Barrow 98.57% 0.48% 

Dodd 94.35% 4.35% 

Blencathra 96.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.33% 0.56% 

Whole 
School 

96.42% 1.94% 

Friday 17/01/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Theo Todhunter 

Year 1 Connie Lankester 

Year 2 Zara Williams 

Year 3 Ava Dockwray 

Year 4 Isabelle Jackson 

Year 5 Gideon McQueen 

Year 6 Connie Rutherford 


